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22nd June 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Please find below class arrangements for September 2022.   
 
Year group Teacher Support staff  
Nursery 
 

Mrs Morgan  Miss Cox 

Reception Mrs Richards Miss Jones (am) 
Miss Cox    (pm) 

Year 1 Mr Eddies Miss McTeigue 
Ms Hayden (KS1 Pastoral/SEN)  

Year 2 
 

Miss Osborne  Mrs Savage 

Year 3 
 

Mrs Turay Mrs Finch 

Year 4 Mrs Peterson Mrs Wadelin 
Mr Richardson (SEN)  

Year 5 Ms Lalli (Mondays) 
Mrs Godwin (Tues – Fri) 

Mrs Boden 
Mrs Ahkras (SEN)  

Year 6 Mrs Scragg (Mon – Weds) 
Mr Davis (Thurs-Fri)  

Miss Bishton  
Mr Carrier (KS2 Pastoral)  

 

Whole school transition will take place on Wednesday 6th of July with children 
spending the day in their new classes. On this day, children should go to their new 
classroom door to be dropped off but will be collected from their current classroom 
at the end of the day.  

 

Best wishes,  

J. Ferretti (Headteacher) 
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